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Join us for the National Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) Conference 
held in Washington, DC, August 31-September 3.

New This Year at the 
HCBS Conference: 
Tools for Life
Technology Track

Join us for the National Home
and Community Based Services (HCBS) Conference held in Washington, DC, 
August 31-September 3. This year we have a track focused on technology and 
innovation to help older adults and persons with disabilities become more
independent and involved in their community.

The Tools For Life: Technology Track will have a workshop during every time slot 
throughout the conference.

These sessions include a variety of lessons including discussions on tablets and 
apps that help with accessibility, using technology to gather data and assist with 
delivering services, and how technology can help with self-directed services.

The Tools for Life: Technology Track will also offer open lab demonstrations, 
allowing HCBS Conference attendees to test out tablet apps, and even see robots 
that can help seniors and people with disabilities in their homes!

This track throughout HCBS Conference highlights the work organizations have 
done to expand and improve services and to increase the quality of life for older 
adults and people with disabilities.

Click here to learn more about the conference and register!
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The Exhibit Hall is Filling Up!

Book your Booth Today!

This year's new hotel offers a bigger, nicer exhibit hall! Consider sharing the work your 
company or organization has been doing to improve the lives of older adults and people 

with disabilities by reserving a booth in our exhibit hall. This year's conference will
include a lunch and evening reception (with dance party!) in the exhibit hall. This is a 

great opportunity to share your work or products.

Send Kimberly Fletcher an email today to reserve your booth before they're gone!

Book Your Hotel Today!

We are in a new hotel this year!

To better fit the growing interest in this conference, we are excited to announce that the 
2015 National HCBS Conference will be held at the Washington Hilton, in Washington, 

DC.

Click here to book your room.
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